
KENTON COUNTY  

REPUBLICAN WOMEN'S CLUB 
 

You are cordially invited … 

to the 2016 KCRWC Christmas Party and meeting! 

Join us on Monday evening, November 28
th at the Oriental Wok on 

Buttermilk Pike beginning with a cash bar at 6:30 P.M. Entertainment & dinner 
will follow at 7:00 P.M. The cost for the dinner buffet is $26.00. 

After dinner we will have a short business meeting, and immediately following the close 
of floor nominations, our election and swearing-in of new officers will take place. 

 
Entertaining us this year will be the chorus from  

Summit View Academy!  

 

Please join us on the 28th as we ring in the holiday season! 
 

Please R.S.V.P. via e-mail to: membership@kcrwc.org  or  
call Katie at 859-391-7483  

 

Reservations must be made  no later than noon  on Wednesday, Nov. 23rd. 
 

Our holiday appeal this year is to support the 60 soldiers of Bravo Company, 
101st Airborne Division. They are currently deployed to Bagram, Afghanistan 

and it is a UAV surveillance company. We will be collecting cash donations, and 
the following items: Chapstick; Sanitizer wipes (not liquid); Hand warmer packs; 
100% cotton socks; writing materials like pens, pencils, envelopes, and notepaper; 

Playing cards; Powdered drink mix; Powdered coffee creamer. Also anything to make 
meals taste better like individual packets of mustard, hot sauce, ketchup, seasoning 

salt; and individual packets of nuts, energy bars, gum & mints. 
 

Please remember to bring your items to our meeting on the 28th! 
 

Thank you for your 
generosity with this 

project, and for sharing 
the Christmas spirit 

with our troops! 

 

 

Blessings to you and yours 

during this joyous holiday 

season from the KCRWC! 

 



2017 Dues are now due  

Kenton County Republican Women’s Club Membership Dues Form   
Due and payable on or before Jan.  23,  2017!  

 
Check one:   Renewal OR                                                                  NEW Member (I have never been a KCRWC member before!) 

 

 
Check one:  $25.00 Regular Member Dues   (Dues will increase to $30 if not paid by 1/23/17)        OR 

   
 $20.00 Associate Member Dues* 

*Associate is a member of another club, or a registered Republican man 

 
PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION! 

 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone: ____________________________  E-mail: __________________________________________ 
 

Registered Republican       Precinct Chair               Elected Official    Office:_______________ 
 

     Check here if you DO NOT wish to be included in the 2017 Membership Directory. 

Note: Membership Directory will include Name, Address, Phone number and E-mail. 
 
 
IN ADDITION to my membership dues, I am enclosing   ☐ $25 ☐ $50 ☐ $75 ☐ Other $ ______  to help the Kenton County Republican 
Women's Club continue to spread the conservative message. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
REMEMBER, your KCRWC dues automatically make you a member of the Kentucky Federation of Republican Women (KFRW) and also 
the National Federation of Republican Women (NFRW), giving you access to all resources at each level!  
 
Please pay at our next meeting (please pay with separate checks -1 for meeting meal and 1 for dues), or mail this completed form with 
your payment made out to Kenton County Republican Women’s Club – or KCRWC - to: 
 

Katie Shumate 
2030 Edenderry Dr. 

Ft. Mitchell, KY  41017 

  

 
 

Volunteer Opportunities—minimal time required: 
 
☐ Membership Recruitment   ☐Raising Funds 
☐Americanism/Scholarship Committee  ☐ Publicity 
☐ Historian     ☐ Caring for America 
☐ Legislation/Campaigns    ☐ Serve on Board 
☐ Serve on Committee 
☐ Other skills or interests that may support the KCRWC ___________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

KCRWC use only: Date paid: ___________ 
Check #: _________ Cash: ___________  
New member packet given: __________ 

    

Please print th
is form off to submit 

with your dues so we can keep our 

records up-to-date! Please bring it 

with you to our m
eeting, or m

ail in
! 



Slate for the KCRWC 2017-2019 Board 
Kelley Westwood, chair of the 2016 Nominating Committee, announces the 2017-2019 slate of officers as follows:  

Membership VP—Kim Kraft 

Publicity VP—Marina Logsdon 
Programs VP—Katie Shumate 

Treasurer– Nancy Bunnell 

Nominations will also be accepted before the election at our November 28th meeting. Be sure to have the approval of the per-

son you are nominating before you make the floor nomination!  

Committee Chairs will be appointed by the President: Chaplain, Parliamentarian, Communications,  

Corresponding Secretary, Americanism and Scholarship, Caring for America, Hospitality, and Historian.  
Please let Pam know if you would like to serve! 

 

Thank you to all who have stepped up to serve!   

 

 

Thank you to those who were able to attend as we wel-

comed home the last CVG Honor Flight of 2016! the 

lower level of the Delta terminal building!   It was an 

honor to show our support to those veterans who made 

the trip—many were visibly moved by the large crowd.  

www.honorflighttristate.org    

 

 

Please keep Sen. Jim Bunning in your prayers as he 

recovers from a stroke. 

Please keep Terri Laughlin in your prayers on the recent 

passing of her husband, Steve. A memorial service will be 

held on Saturday, Nov. 19th at 11:00am at Lakeside 

Christian Church-Taylor Mill. The address is 5300 Taylor 

Mill Rd., Taylor Mill, KY 41015. Cards may be sent to Terri 

at 2008 Aristocrat, Independence, KY 41051. 

Please keep Billie McDaniel in your prayers on the re-

cent passing of her brother.  

 
President Pam Says… 
 
 
 
Henry Van Dyke one said, 
“Gratitude is the inward     

feeling of kindness received.  Thankfulness is the natural 
impulse to express that feeling.  Thanksgiving is the         
following of that impulse.” 

 
I think I can honestly say, I am glad this campaign season is over.  
Even today, almost one week after the elections, most news 
casts are negative and uninviting.  Very few seem to be grateful 
for all the opportunities we have in this country.  I can tell you 
this, God is good and I am thankful He loves me even when I am 
undeserving. 
During this Holiday Season, I would like to challenge each of you 
to renew your commitments, pray for those who are close to 
you and serve someone else who may need help. There is no 
doubt in my mind you will celebrate a season of gratefulness and 
thanksgiving. 
Thank you to all who did their part in helping our conservative 
candidates during this election cycle.  Please keep them and 
those who surround them in prayer as they begin to represent 
us in our local, state and national government. 
God Bless you all during this holiday season. 

Pam Dimmerman 
KCRWC – President 2016-2017 
 

December 17, 2016 ~ Each December on                     
National Wreaths Across America Day, the mission to 

Remember, Honor and Teach is carried out by             
coordinating wreath-laying ceremonies at Arlington    
National Cemetery, as well as over 1,100 additional     

locations in all 50 U.S. states, at sea, and abroad.  The 
KCRWC proudly purchased 3 wreaths this year for 
12/17/16 for Kentucky Veterans Cemetery North in     

Williamstown, KY!  



 

We’re on the Web ... 

www.kcrwc.org 

KENTON COUNTY REPUBLICAN 
WOMEN’S CLUB 
6210 Blackstone Ct. 
Taylor Mill, KY 41015 

TO

The publisher reserves the right to edit content 
submitted and apologizes for any errors  

or omissions. 

 

 

 

and click “Like” 

Kenton County Republican Women’s Club  

or 

@KCRepubWoman on 

 R E M E M B E R  T O  T A L L Y  Y O U R  C A M P A I G N  H O U R S ! 

Please remember to tally your campaign volunteer hours! We know so many of you have worked countless hours 
during this election YEAR, but we really do need an actual count.  Look for forms at all of our meetings!  

Wear your elephant items to our meetings, too!  

SAVE THE DATES— 
more info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  
 
11/24  Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
11/28  KCRWC Annual Christmas Party @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration 
  begins at 6:30pm. 
 
12/9  BCRP Gala, Airport Marriott – more details to follow. 
 
12/12  KCRP meeting @ 6pm at 1717 Dixie Highway, Fort Wright, KY 41011 
 
12/22  NKYR’s Christmas Party—more details to follow. 
 
12/25  Wishing you a Blessed Christmas! 
 
1/1  Here’s hoping for a Happy, Healthy & Prosperous 2017! 
 
1/23/17  KCRWC Mtg. @ the Oriental Wok, Buttermilk Pike. Registration begins at 11:30am. 


